Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2012 8:29 AM
To: 'Ailsa Le May'

Cc: Wannetta Hall

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO280

Dear Ms. Hall and Ms. Le May,

Your request for an extension is approved. The due date has been extended to March 30, 2012.
Regards,

Barb Jakub

From: Ailsa Le May [mailto:alemay@kodiak-consulting.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2012 2:45 PM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health; ALEMAY @KODIAK-CONSULTING.COM; LGRIFFIN@OAKLANDNET.COM
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health; Wannetta Hall

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO280

Dear Ms. Jakub. | am writing this email on behalf of Ms. Wannetta Hall regarding the investigation at 3600 MacArthur
Blvd, in Oakland, California. Ms. Hall is in receipt of the notice of violation dated November 19, 2011 and has contracted
me to complete the required reports at this site.

Ms. Hall experienced a lengthy illness in the past few years and subsequently the reports regarding the site were not
submitted. Please accept this email as confirmation that the technical reports will be completed and submitted on her
behalf. We estimate the submittal to be on or before mid-March and respectfully request an extension until that time.

Please contact me with any questions or comments.

Sincerely,

Ailsa S. Le May, P.G.

Principal Geologist

Kodiak Consulting, LLC

660 4th Street, #288

San Francisco, CA 94107

Tel: (415) 269-9515
alemay@kodiak-consulting.com

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Monday, December 19, 2011 4:49 PM

To: ALEMAY@KODIAK-CONSULTING.COM; LGRIFFIN@OAKLANDNET.COM
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO280

Dear Interested Parties,
Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000280.
Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.

Sincerely,



ACEH



